
October 23, 2007 

Good morning David, 

It is my understanding that OCD is required to notify interested parties of proposed rule changes. 
It is also my understanding that Mr. John H. Tull, Jr. is one of the individuals who expressed an 
interest in being notified. 

The proposed rule change notice e-mailed on October 11, 2007 at 2:05 was sent to all interested 
parties including Mr. Tull at the contact information of record. The contact information for Mr. 
Tull iohn.tuli@slate.nm.us was obtained from correspondence (attached) sent by Mr. Tull to 
Sally Martinez on March 15, 2006. Records show no other contact information for Mr. Tull as 
of that date. 

If you have any further questions, please let me know. Thank you. 



Dear Sally: ^ Page 1 of 

Martinez, Sally, EMNRD 

From: Tull, John, EDD 

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2006 3:10 PM 

To: Martinez, Sally, EMNRD 

Cc: 'bearden@hobbsnews.com' 

Subject: Small Business Regulatory Relief Act 

Attachments: Itr2-table.doc 

Dear Sally: 

Attached is a letter regarding your submission of a proposed Rule to the Small Business 
Regulatory Relief Commission. 

Should you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me. 

J o h n H . T u l l , J r . 
Genera l Counse l 

r r y/ •J C 
sPfe-^ ECONOMIC D E V E L O P M E N T 

Department 

New Mexico Economic Development Department 
Joseph M. Montoya Building 
P. O. Box 20003 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-5003 
Direct: 505.476.2171 
Fax: 505.827.0328 
Cell: • 505.670.1242 
john.tull@state..nm.us 

Confidentiality notice: This telecopy, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and 
privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prhibited by law, unless specifically provided under the New Mexico 
Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender at 505-827-0307 and destry all copies of this 
message. 

3/15/2006 


